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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

I, Rafael Aharoni would like, as of 3 1 st May, to step down as Chairman of the Israeli Chamber
of Commerce in Hong Kong after serving for the last 24 yeils as well as two years as Vice-
Chairman.

I would like to thank, first of all, Mr. Jeremy Levy who put himself out to help the Chamber in
all aspect and, to the directors and members for all the support, devotion, dedication and the
trust they have given to me through the years to promote trade and development between the
State of Israel and Hong Kong, Macau, China.

I must say I have enjoyed every moment of my duties to serve the Chamber. Through the
yea$, we succeeded to promote the State of Israel and China to the benefit of the both counties
and the wonderfi.rl relation we have todav.

At this point, I would like to give a chance to the new generation with so much more knowledge
and creativity in technology, R & D and other subjects.

I would definitely continue to support relations between the State of Israel and China in the
future without any rulme or title. At this point, I would like to ask your blessings for me and
I am looking forward to spending more time with my family, my children and grandchildren.

I wish you all health, happiness and success in all your endeavor in the future.

Humble appreciation and love.

c/o The Jewish community centre, one Robinson Place, 70 Robinson Road, Mid-Levels, Hong Kong.


